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Jobs Done Since the Last Committee Meeting  

 We have started to edge the cemetery paths 

 Planted bulbs with:- 
Isle Valley pre school 
Cheeky monkeys 
and the Scouts/Cubs and Beavers  

 Put out a new bench base and bench in Britten’s Field 

 Rubbed down, re-painted, sanded and stained the GWR bench on Canal Way 
and refitted 

 Burnt the rubbish by means of a bonfire at Cleaves Close  

 Removed the canal outlet frame and lowered the height on the pipe the angling 
club put in, the water level is now below the path for the first time in a while  

 Rolled the football pitches 

 Had a demo of a possible mule replacement  

 Put wood chippings at the entrance gateways on the rec, etc. 

 Finished the inventories for the bins and benches  
o 44 litter bins,  
o 23 dog bins,  
o 4 salt bins and  
o 90 benches/picnic tables 

We are responsible for them all, but don’t empty 22 of the bins or fill the salt 
bins.   

 Normal day to day jobs, litter picking/emptying bins, etc. 
 
Future jobs planned 

 Thin trees on Herne Hill 

 Coppice section of hedge on the ridge path 

 Continue putting benches and remaining bench bases out 

 Cemetery  - make up graves that have sunk, finish trimming shrubs, etc. 

 Carrying on tidying up pathways 

 Work with volunteer to start tending some of the neglected graves 

 Tidying up Burma Star garden 
 


